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PFAS - Information 
 
We would like to inform you that the problem of PFAS chemicals is a top priority for us. Our supplier 
and partner is committed to working on a solution to minimise the impact of the PFAS problem. 
 
As we are among the customers of sealing elements and other fluorine-containing plastics, we have a 
great interest in overcoming possible limitations and finding alternatives. 
 
Our supplier is currently active and has submitted an extensive application to the European Chemicals 
Agency (ECHA) to underline the indispensability of our affected sealing products in various applications. 
He is committed to ensuring that the importance of the products is adequately taken into account. 
 
Likewise, a dedicated team at the supplier is working flat out to research and develop possible 
alternative materials and solutions. They understand the urgency and are committed to presenting 
viable options in a timely manner. 
 
We would like to emphasise that we take our responsibility seriously and are doing everything we can 
to address the challenges related to PFAS. We are in close contact with our partners and suppliers to 
ensure that we find the best possible solution. 
 
We would like to thank you for your trust and patience while we work on a sustainable and future-
oriented solution. We are always available to answer questions and inform you about further 
developments. 
 
Best regards  
Wandfluh AG  
 

  
Harris Elayathamby  Daniel Bieri 
Head of Management System  Head of Sales 
 
harris.elayathamby@wandfluh.com daniel.bieri@wandfluh.com 
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